
OUR LADY’S

A very big well done and good luck to our Year 6 class completing their

SATs papers, this week. They have worked incredibly hard throughout

the year and we are very proud of their dedication and commitment

throughout Year 6.
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WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK
Next week is Walk to School Week.

Your child’s efforts will be recorded in

class and will receive a sticker for

every day that they walk. The Key

Stage class that has the most

walkers at the end of the week, will

receive extra break time on Friday

23rd May.

We understand that it may not be

possible for everyone to walk to

School from home. To solve this, we

introduced the 5 Minute Walk Zones

within a short distance from school

so that you can park and walk from

these locations.

ATTENDANCE
As our statutory assessments are

being completed across the school,

can I once again stress the

importance of high attendance

particularly at this key time of year. 

As a celebration of all the hard

work during their brass lessons,

Year 5 will be showcasing a few

musical numbers for parents on

Wednesday 14  May at 3pm. th

YEAR 5 BRASS CONCERT

Early notice that this year we are

looking to trial our annual sports

day on a weekday afternoon as

opposed to Sunday. 

This year’s Sports Day will take

place on Tuesday 8  July, 1:30pm

start on our school field. Let’s keep

everything crossed for some

sunshine!
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THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT

MR A CREGAN

HEADTEACHER

An early notice that Sunday 1  June is Walking Day in
partnership with all in the local Aspull community. We

encourage our children on their Sacramental Journey to
attend wearing their Communion tie or dresses. It is always
great to see children from all of our classes along the route

and all are very welcome to attend.   
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WALKING DAY

STAY AND PRAY

ENRICHMENT CLUBS
As this has been a relatively
short half term, we have been
unable to offer our usual
enrichment programme. Normal
service will resume after half
term and a further letter
outlining clubs for Summer 2 will
follow.

CROWNING OF OUR LADY

This Friday (16  May)  is our PTA
Disco in the school hall. KS1
6:15pm-7:15pm and KS2 7:30pm-
8:30pm.
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Family size chocolate bar for
entry. We hope the children have
a fantastic evening.

Next Thursday (22  May) the
whole school will be taking part
in “A Crowning of Our Lady”.
This is a devotion in honour of
the blessed mother, which usually
takes place in May.
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 Adorning Our Lady with flowers
is a custom of great devotion to
the Holy Mother. To celebrate
this occasion, we are asking for
each pupil to bring a flower so
that they can be part of this
joyous celebration.
This can be a wild flower, a
flower from a bunch or flowers
from your garden.

PTA DISCO


